
 

 

 

[Important] Regarding International Money Transfer Service to Russia and Belarus  

June 3, 2022  

 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support to Seven Bank International Money 

Transfer Service.   

 

Currently, we are suspending international money transfer services to Russia and Belarus. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding and 

cooperation.   

 

Please be advised that we will inform you on our website when the service will be resumed. 

 

 

 


